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Gateway to offer workshop 
addressing plastic pollution 

 
Gateway Technical College will offer a workshop outlining the plastic 

pollution problem and what can be done to fix it, 4 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. May 30 at 

the Center for Sustainable Living on its Kenosha Campus, 3520-30th Ave. 

 A brief presentation will be followed by several hands-on activities to 

create plastic-free and waste-free alternatives to address the pollution issue. 

Space is limited. Those interested can RSVP with center manager Kallie 

Johnson at johnsonka@gtc.edu, or call (262) 564-2196. 

 
Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to ensure 

economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 
to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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